
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

1. Payment to staff for enhanced supervision hours and 

enhanced cleaning hours 

 

2. COVID-19 Grants 

 

 
 

1. Payment to staff for enhanced supervision hours and enhanced 

cleaning hours 

At present, during school closure periods, there should be no requirement for 

additional supervision or enhanced cleaning. Therefore, no such additional payments 

should be made, unless there is a contractual obligation to do so.  

 

 

2. COVID-19 Grants 

The second instalment of Covid-19 grants in respect of enhanced cleaning and 

additional supervision was paid on 6th January last in respect of Term 2.  

 

The Department will be reviewing the funding provided and following this review 

details of the third and final instalment of these grants for the 2020/2021 school 

year will be made available in due course. 

 

 
Further information or clarification on any of the issues raised in this Guideline can be 
obtained from the FSSU.   
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